
From: Halligan, Julie
Sent: 5/31/2012 4:34:16 PM
To: Ramaiya, Shilpa R (/o=PG&E/ou=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SRRd)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: Gas Safety Plan Meeting

Hi Shilpa,

Can you remind me what this meeting would be about specifically? We have so many gas safety issues 
pending.

Julie

From: Ramaiya, Shilpa R [mailto:SRRd@pge.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, May 30, 2012 11:28 AM 
To: Halligan, Julie
Subject: RE: Gas Safety Plan Meeting

Julie,

Any interest in this? Just checking in. I know how busy you are so if it isn’t beneficial for you 
right now, I understand.

Shilpa

From: Ramaiya, Shilpa R
Sent: Tuesday, May 22, 2012 4:40 PM
To: 'Halligan, Julie' (julie.halligan@cpuc.ca.gov)
Subject: Gas Safety Plan Meeting

Julie,
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As a follow-up to our conversation yesterday regarding the Gas Safety Plan, our team can 
make ourselves available:

on Thursday, May 31, anytime except for 1-3 PM

on Friday, June 1 anytime.

An hour will be more than enough and we can travel to your offices.

Let me know what works for you and the team.

Thanks.

Shilpa

415-973-3186
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